
EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE STATE ROUTE 70 BINNEY 
JUNCTION ROADWAY REHABILITATION AND COMPLETE STREETS PROJECT DRAFT 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT OCTOBER 23, 2024 TO DECEMBER 20, 2024 
WHAT IS PLANNED: 
In coordination with Yuba County, the City of Marysville, and Union Pacific Railroad, Caltrans proposes to rehabilitate State 
Route 70 0.1 mile south of 14 Street in Marysville to the north of Cemetery Road. This project will provide complete street 
features, rehabilitate the existing pavement, reduce traffic congestion and improve traffic operations and safety. 

WHAT IS AVAILABLE: 
The environmental document referred to as a Draft Environmental Impact Report is available for review from October 23, 
2024 and the review period has been extended to end on December 20, 2024 The document is available to review, at the 
Sutter County Library, 750 Forbes Avenue, Yuba City, CA 95991. It is also available for review and copy weekdays between 
8 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Caltrans, Office of Environmental Management, 703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901. 

The document is also available on the Internet: 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-3/d3-projects/ 
d3-sr-70-binney-junction 

COMMENTS: 
Please submit your written comments to 703 B Street, 
Marysville, CA 95901 at Caltrans, Office of Environmental 
Management. Comments may also be submitted via 
e-mail to yuba.70.binney.junction.project@dot.ca.gov. All 
comments must be received by 5 p.m. on Friday, December 
20, 2024. For more information about this project please 
contact Project Manager Cameron Knudson. 

Project Contacts: 
Cameron Knudson, Project Manager 
Cameron.Knudson@dot.ca.gov 

Megan Reese, Public Information Officer 
(530) 682-6145; Megan.Reese@dot.ca.gov 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS: 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can 
be made available in Braille, large print, audio, or computer 
disc. Services for individuals with disabilities can be provided 
such as sigh language interpreting, real-time captioning, 
note-takers, reading or writing assistance. Please contact: 
Steve Nelson, Chief Public Information Officer, Caltrans 
District 3, 703 B Street, Marysville, CA95901, (530) 741-4572. 
To obtain a copy in one of these alternative formats, please 
contact the Public Information Officer, Megan Reese at (530) 
682-6145, or use the California Relay Service TTY number, 
1-800-735-2929. 

Sergio Aceves - District 3 Director 
California Department of Transportation, 703 B Street, 
Marysville, CA 95901 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
State of California • Department of Transportation 

Caltrans ensures that no person in the state of California is excluded from participation in, denied the benefits of, or otherwise 
subjected to discrimination in Caltrans programs, policies, procedures, activities, and services on the grounds of race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, or disability. 
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